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CHRISTIAN VALUE
Our Christian value this half term is

Honesty. 

BIBLE QUOTE OF THE WEEK
To do what is right and just is more

acceptable to the Lord than sacrifice.
Proverbs 21:3 

"With God, there is no limit to what you can do. There is no obstacle you can't overcome. Through Him all things are possible."
(Matthew 19:26) 

STARS OF THE WEEK 
Class 1 - Iqra S 
Class 2 - Ember B 
Class 3 - Leah L 
Class 4 - Annabelle M 
Class 5 - Jan Y 
Class 6 - Max F 
Class 7 - Jake S 
Class 8 - Haider A 
Class 9 -  Zadie-Mae K 
Class 10 - Owen H 
Class 11 - Lily-Mae L 

GOLD SCROLL CORONATION SUPER 
LEARNING DAY

Liliana C, Oscar W,
Zohan A, Tallulah L,

Jack E, Ali A,
Manha M, Libby S,
Brooke G, Lexi G,

Mwangaza G

Today, we celebrated the upcoming coronation of King
Charles III with a super learning day. We celebrated by
taking part in a range of activities centred around this
weekend's events. 
There was face painting, colouring, re-enactments of the
coronation and the crowning of a few 'kings & queens'. All
of the children have really got into the royal spirit. 
The coronation of a monarch is a rare and special
moment in history and we hope we have made it
memorable for all of our children. To reflect the King and
Queen's deep affection for the natural world, the school
has sent home a small packet of wildflower seeds with
each child. 
We hope all of our families have a lovely bank holiday
weekend. The school will re-open on Tuesday 9th May at
8:40 am. 



Don't forget that you can find lots of information on our website:
www.st-james-farnworth.bolton.sch.uk




or follow us on 
                 @stjamesfarn                                             @stjamesfarnworth

ATTENDANCE
OUR TARGET IS  96%

Green - 100% - 95%
Yellow - 94.9% - 90%

Red - Below 90%

"With God, there is no limit to what you can do. There is no obstacle you can't overcome. Through Him all things are possible."
(Matthew 19:26) 

YEAR 6 SATS 
On Tuesday 9th May, Year 6 will begin their End of Key
Stage 2 SATs. It is crucial that Year 6 pupils arrive at
school on time in order to settle and prepare for these
exams. Therefore, Year 6 pupils can come to school from
8:30am where the school will provide sausage
sandwiches (a vegetarian option will be available). 
I'm sure you will join them in wishing them luck!

THINGS COMING UP 
Monday 8th May - School closed for Bank Holiday.
Tuesday 9th May - Year 6 SATs begin.
Monday 16th May - Year 2 SATs begin.
Tuesday 16th May - Roman Day for Lower KS2.

PARENTS EVENING CATCH-UP
Due to being unable to go ahead last term, catch-up
parents' evenings have been arranged for class 3 on the
15th & 16th May. A link to the online booking form has
been texted to relevant parents. 

STAFFING UPDATE
Next Friday, Mr Sabreen, one of our teaching assistants
leaves us to start a new career outside of education. We
thank him for all of his hard work whilst he has been at
our school and wish him well in his new venture.



SUPER LEARNING DAY






